St. John the Evangelist Roman Catholic Church

Pastor: Father A. Maderak Deacon: Oswald D'Paiva

49 George Street, York (Weston), Ontario M9N 2B4
Office 416-241-0133 Fax 416-248-0471
Office Staff: Sheila Mills
email: stjohns-weston@rogers.com

new website:

stjohntheevangelistwe.archtoronto.org

MASS SCHEDULE

Sunday Masses: Saturday Vigil: 5:00 p.m.

Sunday: 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.

Monday, Wednesday, Friday & Saturday: 9:00 a.m.

Tuesday, Thursday: 7:00 p.m.

First Friday of the Month: 9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.

Baptism: Please call the office to arrange to discuss your child's Baptism.

Confession: Each Saturday at 4:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Marriage: The parish congratulates all newly engaged couples and reminds them that, by Archdiocesan Policy, they are required to contact the parish at least one year in advance of the proposed marriage.

Sick: That those who are ill may experience God's healing, especially Janine Bujold,



Natalie Donaldson, James Earle, Rosalia Gallippi, Maria Pereira, Ellen Proctor and Patrick Suraj.

Deceased: For our brothers and sisters who have died: that they may enter into eternal life, especially Rev. Howard Joseph Keon, C.S.B.

Pope's November Universal Intention: Countries Receiving Refugees - That the countries which take in a great number of displaced persons and refugees may find support for their efforts which show solidarity.



The parish office will be closed on Friday, November 11 and Monday, November 14. If there is an emergency, please call the office and leave a message. Your

call will be returned as soon as possible.



CONFIRMATION

For those students who have already registered for Confirmation, catechesis sessions will begin on Sunday, November 13 at 2:30 p.m. or Tuesday,

November 15 at 7:30 p.m. in the church hall (candidates, please attend either the Sunday or Tuesday group which you have been assigned to).



Mass Intentions

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 5

5:00 pm Names on All Souls Envelopes & Book of Remembrance

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 6

9:00 am The People of the Parish 11:00 am Ben Culotta R.I.P.

- Bessie & Jack Culotta

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 7

9:00 am Jose & Maria Ferreira R.I.P.

- Luisa Arruda

TUESDAY. NOVEMBER 8

7:00 pm Names on All Souls Envelopes & Book of Remembrance

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 9

9:00 am Vocations

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 10

7:00 pm Frank Tallerico R.I.P. - St. John's C.W.L.

Anne Marie Cusack R.I.P.

- George & Family

Errico Fantauzzi R.I.P. - Donna Fantauzzi

The Deceased Members of the

Ngo Family R.I.P. - Ngo Family

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 11

9:00 am Names on All Souls Envelopes & Book of Remembrance

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 12

9:00 am Unannounced

5:00 pm Peter Vinh & Ana He Nguyen R.I.P. and All Souls of the Vo-Nguyen Family

- Vo-Nguyen Family

SUNDAY. NOVEMBER 13

9:00 am Names on All Souls Envelopes & Book of Remembrance

11:00 am The People of the Parish



REMEMBRANCE DAY



Canadians pause on November 11 in silence to remember those who died in war and to pray for the victims of aggression and inhumanity throughout the world. This is a day to pray for peace, to consider what we are doing as individuals, as a community and as a nation to bring God's peace into the world. This is a day when a believing community should rededicate itself by prayer and action to the ideals Jesus gives us in the beatitudes.



Your donation of gently used clothing and household goods will be given or sold to benefit those in need. Thank you for your support.



During the month of November, beginning with The Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed (All Souls' Day), a **Book of Remembrance** containing the names of deceased relatives and friends has been placed near the statue of Our Lady. You are invited to write in the names of your recently deceased relatives or friends. The November Masses listed below will be offered for the names in our Book of Remembrance and also for the names identified on the All Souls envelopes. All Souls envelopes may be dropped in the offertory baskets. Envelopes for All Souls can be found in the foyer or in your box of offertory envelopes.

Tuesday	November 8	7:00 p.m.
Friday	November 11	9:00 a.m.
Sunday	November 13	9:00 a.m.
Monday	November 14	9:00 a.m.
Tuesday	November 15	7:00 p.m.
Thursday	November 17	7:00 p.m.
Sunday	November 20	11:00 a.m.
Wednesday	November 23	9:00 a.m.
Friday	November 25	9:00 a.m.
Sunday	November 27	9:00 a.m.
Monday	November 28	9:00 a.m.
Wednesday	November 30	9:00 a.m.

2016 - 2017 SUNDAY MISSALS

Ward Funeral Home has donated to the parish the Sunday Missals for our pews. These, however, are intended to remain in the church. If you would like to purchase a Sunday Missal for yourself, the parish is selling them for \$5.00 each. The last weekend to use the current missals is November 19/20. Please see the young person at the counter in the foyer.



St. John the Evangelist Parish would like to thank the Youth for Christ who came out this past Saturday, October 29, for a few hours to help clear the Cemetery of overgrown weeds.

A very special thank you to Michelina Ciociola who helped the Youth for Christ and continued on for many more hours to finish clearing the Cemetery of overgrown weeds (36 yard waste bags were collected).

Offering

Weekly (October 30).....\$3,238.60 Cheques written this week.....\$8.999.71

Thank you for your contribution.



THE SHEPHERDS' TRUST

As members of our Catholic community, we regularly benefit from the tireless service of our priests. In this Jubilee Year of Mercy, we remember how they have

been tangible instruments of the Lord's mercy in our lives. Called by God and ordained to care for His people, our priests serve our families, in churches, schools, hospitals, nursing homes, missions and on the streets. The Shepherds' Trust ensures our priests can live their retirement years with dignity.

The Shepherds' Trust collection will take place in all parishes in the Archdiocese during the weekend of November 12/13. Shepherds' Trust envelopes can be found in the church foyer or in your box set of offertory envelopes.

This fund does more than just support our priests in their retirement years; it represents a very tangible gesture of thanks for the blessings we have received. Your generosity is greatly appreciated.

WESTON AREA EMERGENCY SUPPORT

Dear Congregants:

Thank you very much for your wonderful food donation to WAES this October. Fall is a very busy time at WAES. Families feel the pinch of the added costs for back to school, and sometimes they just can't afford enough food to feed their children. Your food drive helped us to fill our shelves with healthy food to share with those in our community that need our support.

This year (to September) we have had over 7,100 client visits to WAES. We are continually amazed to see more people coming to us for basic food support. Each person has a story, and most just want to be able to feed their families and pay their rent. Over 50% of the people that come to us have a disability, and nearly 60% are families with children. These children attend school each day, with 30% going hungry at least once per week. All that being said, our volunteers do what we can to offer healthy food, smiles and encouragement to all those that walk into our space.

Your support helps us to do this valuable work, and we all appreciate your contribution. Thank you all very much.

Diana Stapleton, Chair & Correspondence Secretary W.A.E.S. Steering Committee



The Catholic Women's League will be holding its' next meeting on Thursday, November 10 at 7:30 p.m. (after the 7:00 p.m. Mass).